DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

Second Important Update
2024-PRMP-ISPCA-006

This notification' has the purpose of informing interested vendors that after careful consideration
the evaluation of proposals received for this Request for Proposals (RFP) will commence mid-
November 2024.

It is PRMP’s determination to notify the award letter prior to year’s end.

~

Jorge %?éndﬁez Rodriguez, Esq.

Produtement Oversight Lead
edicaid Program
November 8, 2024

! Issued in accordance with Section 2.8 of the RFP.



